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The Dr. Phillips Center for the Performing Arts is presenting a project update to the 
Commission at the upcoming Board of County Commissioners meeting on Tuesday, 
March 81h. The presentation will review the current fiscal year, recap the impact of 
COVID-19, highlight business growth, community engagement, and looking ahead to 
the future. 


